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e-Newsletter #6 
 
Hello and happy Friday! This week your child has taken home a parents evening letter and a leaflet which lets 
you know how to access their Christmas card design, online. Parents evenings are now back to the pre-Covid 
logistics of a face-to-face meeting and to look at your child’s work, however if this proves difficult feel free to 
email the office who can arrange let us know to organize a remote Teams call.  
 
 

Homework:  
Maths – Short Division – Divide, using the formal method where appropriate (bus stop), interpreting remainders 
English – Comprehension – The Submerged City. This will be similar to a reading comprehension, but children 
will practice their inference skills by studying a picture, titled ‘The Submerged City’.   
Spellings – personalised spellings in your diaries. Please remember your diaries on Fridays! 
Homework is due each Friday, where we provide feedback to the children in small groups and discuss 
misconceptions and share methods together.  
 

Miss Brownley & Miss Walton 😊 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5              Miss. Brownley – Year 6 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher  Mrs Smith Teaching Partner (HLTA) 

Date: Friday 11th November 2022 



 


